Messrs, Bremer Vulkan's Yard Nos., 748-50,

It is submitted the Bremen Surveyors be
informed that, as desired, the question of the electrodes to
b e used for the web and girder cohnections to the transverse
bulkheads has been further examineq and it 1s considered that
,fgg stated
in the Secretary'!s letter of the 30th September, 1935, these

, z
as in the case of the sis ter vessels Nos, 718-5%

electrodes should compiy with Paragraphs 1-7, Section 4 of the
Ruled for the Application of Electric Arc Welding to Ship

Construction.
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